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ESCAMBIA COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETY
P. 0. Box 276, Brewton. AL 36427

September, 1993

MEETING: Tuesday, September 28, 1993
TIME: 3:00 p.m.
PLACE: Thomas E. McMillan Museum, Jefferson
Davis Community College, Brewton
PROGRAM: "gCHOOL DAYS REMEMBERED"
Share and Tell
HOSTESS: Evelyn Jernigan

September is "back to school" time, and what
better time for us to share remembrances, photos,
programs, clippings, books or other things harking
back to our own school days. We need YOU to come
and share with us and make this a FUN program.
We're sure we'll have a wide variety of experiences to share, so come on
and join the fun. Remember GUESTS ARE WELCOMED! !
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ESCAMBIA COUNTY HISTORY BOOKS ARE HERE!

The second printing of "A History of Escambia County" by Annie C.
Waters has been completed, and the books have been delivered. President
M. D. Huff announces that as soon as the books can be looked over and
price set for this edition, we will let you know. We are keeping names
of people who have ordered a COpy and will inform you of price as soon
as possible.

WRONG DAY ON CALENDAR

We hope no one has been inconvenienced by the wrong day of the week
noted as our meeting time on the Community Calendar in the Brewton Stan-

dard, which notes Wednesday as our meeting day. Remember, we always
meet on the fourth Tuesday of the month, unless otherwise noted. Excep-
tion - In December, our annual Christmas party is held early in the month.

WHEN WRITING TO THE SOCIETY

Caroline Liles, Corresponding Secretary, asks us to announce that
the Society can only offer answers to questions that are readily avail-
able. 1If research is requested, please remember, we have only volun-
teer workers, and can only recommend sources which you may search for
answers to your questions. Caroline asks that you please send a stamped,
self-addressed envelope if your gquestion calls for an answer. Queries
are printed free in our gquarterlies.

GOOD LUCK, JOHN HOOMES!

It was so good to talk to a junior member of our Society, John
Hoomes, who is now a student at Troy State University. John continues
to pursue his hobby of hunting for artifacts and the history his findings
relate to. You will remember that John gave a program for the Society

a couple of years ago and showed some of his artifacts found in this area.
»His.enthusiasm is great, and we wish him good luck in his endeavors!



